
Preschool: Donatella R.
Kinder: Azalea K.

First: Ryan R.
Second: Nicolas G. 
Third: Kingston C.
Fourth: Nicolas C.

Fifth: Rafael R.
Sixth: Mollie C.

Seventh: Cristina T.
Eighth: Anthony S. 
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T-Shirt Contest
Winners

Maya M. - Group 1
Nicole G.- Group 2
Khloe V.- Group 3

T-Shirts will be sold at the Fall Festival!

Azalea K. October 4

Flag Football Varsity is playing this Saturday at 8am vs Madeline Red
Flag Football JV this Saturday 9am vs Stella Maris

Girls Volleyball
JV plays this Thursday 10/3/24 at 6:15pm vs St Martin at 

Christ Lutheran
JV this Sat 10/5/24 game at 10:15am vs St Vincent at OLP
JV Thurs 10/10/24 vs OLG at 6:00pm at Christ Lutheran

Varsity plays on Wed 10/09/24 vs St Vincent at 6:00pm at
 Christ Lutheran.

Each grade is collecting loose change in their classrooms
change jars. The proceeds are for improvements to the
school. THE COMPETITION IS ON! Every month we will

announce who is collecting the most change and the winners
for the first trimester will win a PIZZA PARTY.

OCTOBER 3, 2024
NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 3, 2024
NEWSLETTER

CHANGE FOR CHANGE

Sports News
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Turkey Trot
Packet

Packets were sent home
today in preparation for our

Turkey Trot on
 Friday, November 15, 2024. 

Please read through ALL
items.

Start time:
4:30 PM - Preschool

5:00 PM - Kindergarten- 8th Grade



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

Friday, October 4, 2024 
at 8:00 AM

ALL SCHOOL MASSALL SCHOOL MASS

Wear your dress uniform.
Parents are encouraged to
attend.

The passing of Mr. Mullard has rocked our community. In the midst of this tradgedy, I am blessed to
have our Holy Trinity family. The love, support, and prayers have made me tear up more than once and
I am reminded why I am Catholic and chose Catholic Schools. Thank you for all your support of the
Mullard Family in small or large ways. We are blessed beyond measure.  Meal Train and Donations can
be made at the following link https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/nwqzee/
Fall Festival is quickly approaching. Sign-up to volunteer using the links that will be attached in an
email. Every family is responsible for completing service hours and this is a great way to earn those
hours and serve our community! This will be my first Fall Festival and I am excited to see all of the fun
games, delicious food, bouncy houses, and crafts. Thank you to our PTG that is working tirelessly to
make sure this is a fun and successful event! 

“Heavenly Father, we give you
thanks for the love and

support you provide to our
family. Please help us to be
patient and understanding

with one another, and to
always be there for each

other.  Amen”

We ask that you keep in
prayer the Mullard Family.

Please make sure your child’s name is on all personal
property such as lunchboxes, water bottles and
clothing. It will make it easier for your child to locate
the item if lost or found.

Absents & Tardies

Please call or email the front office and teachers
to report all absences, tardies or early releases. 

Paperwork
There are several families who have not returned
the Back to School Paperwork. Please return to
school office ASAP. 

Lost & Found

I LOVE OUR COMMUNITY

Grades 6th thru 8th
It will be the students responsibility to email or
contact their teacher to request homework or
class assignments upon their return.

Homework

Call or email the office by 10:00 AM to request
homework.

Grades K-5th

All Grades

Are you interested in earning 
Service Hours?

We need a Decathalon Parent Coach
for grades sixth through eighth after

school.  More information can be
found on catholicjhd.org

y



Events at a
Glance October

10/02/24 Dave’s Hot Chicken

10/03/24 Progress Reports

10/04/24 Blessing of the Animals

10/04/24 Bake Sale

10/09/24 Nacho Sale

10/19/24 Fall Festival

10/31/24 Costume Halloween Parade

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                  

School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
               Fax (619) 444-4406
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  

  Principal:        Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
  Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
  Secretary:      Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
  Admin. Asst:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com
  Frequently used numbers:

      Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

We are available to assist you!

PLEASE RETURN YELLOW PARENT ENVELOPE 
BY THE FOLLOWING DAY.

 IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT ON FRIDAY.

SCRIP 
CORNER

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards 

offer a greater return to
 Holy Trinity School

The Chilren’s Place 12% Chili’s  11%

                  Nacho Flyer (HC)                                         Progress Reports (HC)
                                            
                                    DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE

Otter Pops will be sold
every Friday for .50¢ at
the lunch tables.
Thank you for
supporting our food
drive!
Keep sending in your
recyclables!

Student Council News

Thank you to Jayden S. and her family
for putting even grades over the top.  A

total of 707 goods were collected.

YELLOW FOLDERSYELLOW FOLDERS
Progress Reports can be found

in today’s parent envelope.
Please sign and return as soon

as possible. We recommend
you log in to Gradelink on a

regular basis to check on your
student’s progress.


